
Please read below for Pastor Gallmon’s latest Coronavirus update.  
 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 
  

2 Chronicles 7:14  King James Version (KJV)  
14 If my people, which are called by my name, shall humble themselves, and pray, and seek 

my face, and turn from their wicked ways; then will I hear from heaven, and will forgive 

their sin, and will heal their land.  

  
We are now in a spiritual state of emergency.  In this emergency, Pastor Gallmon is 
requesting that we pray once every day.  In our prayers, he has asked that we lift 
up those who have this virus, those who will be diagnosed with the virus and to pray for 
the eradication of this virus.  In Jesus name, amen!  
 

Concerning this weekend, all rehearsals scheduled for Saturday March 21 are 
cancelled.  This includes all choir rehearsals, praise dance and step.  All scheduled 
committee or board meetings will be transitioned from in-person meetings to video or 
teleconference call.  You should be hearing from your board or committee chair with 
dial-in information for your meeting.  Please reach out to them if you have not.    
On Sunday March 22, there will be no Sunday school classes.  However, there will be 
10:00 am worship service.  Pastor Gallmon is encouraging that all members participate 
in the service by viewing it via the Facebook Live web-stream.  He and our Minister of 
Music, Elder Billy Steele, will both be physically present in the building, but out of 
caution and concern for your health and that of others, please plan to tune in from your 
phone or computer to https://www.facebook.com/Fellowshipmbcmpls.    
 

If there are those who have a desire to attend in person and who are not considered 
vulnerable, there is a limited opportunity to do so.  In compliance with federal guidance 
and based on our Sanctuary square footage, there can only be accommodations for 
thirty (30) members. To be included in the thirty, please call the church office during 
business hours at 612.588.4709 and leave your name with Mrs. Gallmon.  Business 
hours are Monday through Friday 9:00 am to 5:00 pm.      
  
Finally, in preparation for Communion Sunday two weeks from now, (Sunday April 5), 
be planning to prepare communion for your household.  As you think ahead to your next 
trip to the grocery store, make note to purchase some grape juice and if you don’t 
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already have it, some bread or crackers.  We will take the Lord’s Supper together 
virtually.   
 

Pastor Gallmon thanks you for your prayers, for your input and guidance and for your 
love.  He encourages us to remember, if God be for us, who can be against us.  
 

As this situation continues to change at a rapid pace, keep watch for updates on our 
website and social media platforms.  
 

If you have Facebook and would like to view Pastor Gallmon’s video message, click 
here https://www.facebook.com/Fellowshipmbcmpls/videos/2828327350730788  
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